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Enterprise Mobility – New booking Portal 
 
 
 
USF Travel Community: 
  
We wanted to inform you that Enterprise Holdings has recently updated their 
portfolio of offerings under a new corporate brand Enterprise Mobility. 
  
This change does not impact USF’s participation in the E&I Cooperative Services 
rental car program with Enterprise/National. You can continue booking vehicles 
through Enterprise and National as a secondary alternative when the State of 
Florida contract with Avis Budget Group cannot meet business needs. 
  
The only change you need to be aware of is a new updated online booking portal 
for USF users: 
  
https://partners.rentalcar.com/usf-business 
  
This link is effective immediately and has been updated on the Travel webpage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCO Travel and Accounts Payable 
News and Announcements 
University of South Florida 


